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MEMORANDUM 

TO:   School District Superintendents 
     
FROM:  Dr. Kevin O’Farrell, Chancellor, Career and Adult Education 

Dr. Paul O. Burns, Chancellor, K-12 Public Schools 
 
DATE: June 27, 2023 
 
SUBJECT:  2023-24 Workforce Education Tuition and Fees  
 
The purpose of this memorandum is to provide school districts with the information necessary to 
establish tuition and fees for adult and postsecondary workforce education programs for 2023-
24. Please see the attachment for a summary of the tuition and fees policies as of July 1, 2023. 
Information contained therein is included in Senate Bill 2500: General Appropriations Act, 
which has been signed by the governor. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Claudia Campagnola at 850-245-9081 or via email 
at Claudia.Campagnola@fldoe.org.   
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Attachment  
 
cc: School District Finance Officers  
 School District Career and Technical Education Directors  
 School District Technical Center Directors   
 School District Adult Education Directors  

State Board of Education 
 
Ben Gibson, Chair 
Ryan Petty, Vice Chair 
Members 
Monesia Brown 
Esther Byrd 
Grazie Pozo Christie 
Kelly Garcia 
MaryLynn Magar 

Manny Diaz, Jr. 
Commissioner of Education 
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